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Knightly News 
Hello Brother Knights, 

 I hope this letter is finding everyone 
doing very well, so its September already 
and we have 2 fish fry's this month the dates 
are September 9th and 23rd. I would like to 
take a moment to say we are very sad to hear 
about the passing of Larry Selinger he was a 
very good friend to many KC members and 
he will greatly missed. I would like to thank 
brother Bill Haworth on running the meeting 
last month, thanks Bill. I have set a date for 
the workers party, the date is October 1st so 
please mark this date on your calendars, I 
hope to see everyone there. 

Thank You and God Bless! 

Kenny Fitzgerald, Grand Knight 

A Word From The Grand Knight 

August / September 2016 - #16-9 

Visit our website at www.kofc4175.com 

Insurance Agent 
 If you ever thought; it's time I review 
my insurance needs the time is now.  The KC 
offers you the opportunity to review your 
program with an insurance professional.  
Mike Muto is here to assist you.  Please 
contact him at (217) 801-8688. 

July 
Knight of the Month 

 

Chris Kohlrus 
 
 Grand Knight, Kenny Fitzgerald 
announced the Knight of the Month for July 
2016 is Chris Kohlrus. Chris helps at Bingo, 
fish fry's and at the chicken dinner. 
Thank You and Congratulations Chris! 

August 
Knight of the Month 

 

John Mehlik 
 
 Grand Knight, Kenny Fitzgerald 
announced the Knight of the Month for 
August 2016 is John Mehlik. John is the 
Council Advocate and helps at the fish fry's 
and the chicken dinners. 
Thank You and Congratulations John! 



Upcoming Council Dates 
Sep 9 ------------------------------------ Fish Fry 
Sep 22------------------------- Council Meeting 
Sep 23----------------------------------- Fish Fry 
Sep 25----------------------- Mustang Drawing 
Sep 23-25 --------------- Mother Road Festival 
Oct 6 ------ 2nd Annual Women's Health Fair 

Bingo at Caritas Hall 
 We need your help on Monday nights, 
to help with Bingo.  Help is especially needed 
from 5:00 PM until 6:30 PM to sell at the 
counter, this is a sit down job and you can 
work once a month, once every two weeks, 
every week.   We are also seeking volunteers 
on an as needed basis.  You can leave as early 
as 6:30 p.m. 
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For the Good of the Order 

Larry Brooks, Rita Ballard, Danille Loftus 
Family, Mary Schroeder, Leroy David, 
Deacon Ben Hoefler, Charlie Barber, Brother 
David Sarnecki, Daniel Caminitti, the Family 
of John Danna Sr., Judy Danna, the Family of 
Larry Sellinger, Stanley Anderson, Gary 
Schroeder, John Woolisick, Dick Beck, Lyle 
Canum, Marge White, Tammy Zink, Tom 
Wilson, Helen and Mike Metzger, Richard 
Drobney, John and Robert Williams, Ron 
Rappe, John Tetone, Maureen Spahr, the 
Family of Al Giacomini, Sue Fagen, , all 
Military Personnel and Vocations. 

Find Us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/kofc4175 

Ladies Auxiliary 
 The Knights of Columbus will hold 
their 2nd Annual Women's Health Fair on 
Thursday, October 6, 2016 at 6:30pm. Please 
join us for a great evening featuring the 
following: 

Blood Pressure Screenings 
BMI Check 

Cancer Screening 
Blood Glucose Screening 

Unused/Expired Medication Disposal 
Food and Nutrition Demonstrations 

Flu Shots 
ENT Screening and Information 

And Much More!! 
For more information please contact Beth 
Mayfield at 971-2325 

Find Strength and Love in God 

“My soul proclaims the greatness of the 
Lord; my spirit rejoices in God my Savior, 
for he has looked with favor on his lowly 
servant. From this day all generations will 
call me blessed: the Almighty has done great 
things for me, and holy is his Name.” 

~ Luke 1:46-49 

 These words come from our holy 
mother, Mary as she talks to Elizabeth. Mary 
knew the true blessing it was to be the 
mother of our Savior. Like Mary it is 
important to be thankful for the many 
blessings we have in our lives. It is important 
to step back and realize all the things God 
has given us. The grace and love that pours 
through our lives through Him and through 
His son Jesus Christ. Are there moments in 
your life that are truly God moments? Where 
your life took a turn that led you to a better 
place. Do you realize that God played a part 
in those moments? Be grateful for those 
times and offer praise to God for them. Let us 
pray that we can open our hearts to realize 
the times God is working in our lives and be 
willing to listen and to act. May we always 
see His love around us. Let us be thankful for 
our family and friends, our church and 
church leaders, our country and those who 
serve it, and our council and the many 
members who make it a special place. May 
we continue to find strength and love in God 
our loving Father. For this we pray through 
Jesus Christ our Savior. AMEN. 

Many Blessings, 

Matt Daniels, Chancellor 
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September 9 & 23, October 14 & 28, November 11, 2016 

January 13 & 27, February 10, 2017 

March 1 (Ash Wednesday), 3, 10, 17, 24 & 31, 2017 

Baked Potatoes - French Fries - Cole Slaw - Potato Salad 

Catfish Dinner 

Shrimp Dinner 

Baked Herb Tilapia 

Hot Dogs 

Walleye Dinner/Sandwich 

Carp Dinner/Sandwich 

Walleye Nuggets & Fries 

Chicken Nuggets & Fries 

2016 - 2017 FISH FRY SCHEDULE 

Serving from 4:30 PM until 7:00 PM 

4 YEARS IN A ROW! 

2801 West Street, Springfield, IL  62707 


